Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 30th September 2022



Oasis academy woodview

IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

It has been another busy week at Oasis Academy Woodview. It was lovely to see so many parents and carers join us for the Year 1 reading workshop. Reading with your child at home makes a big difference - the more you read, the more you succeed!

Children in Year 5 visited Twycross Zoo this week. The children really enjoyed the experience and their behaviour was excellent.

Please be mindful about how you drive and park on Woodview Drive and around the school. We all want our children to be safe.

If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to speak to us.

Thank you all for your continued support

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Broadfield



Autumn Term Dates

Term Starts:

Tuesday 6th September 2022

INSET DAY: School closed to

pupils

Friday 14th October 2020







World Mental Health Day

Oasis is planning to mark World Mental Health Day with a 'Happy Hat Day'. On October 10th staff and children will be encouraged to show their support for happy healthy minds by wearing a hat of their choice. If you would like to make a small donation, please send it in with your child on the day.